
Swiftwater Intermediate
Chirping Cardinals
Extracurricular Chorus
Dear Students and Parents,

We are again excited to have our extracurricular ‘Chirping Cardinals’ Chorus for 5th and 6th grade SIS
students again this year! The ‘Chirping Cardinals’ is open to all students currently participating in Grades 5
or 6 Chorus. This group will meet before school on Tuesday mornings at 7:30am. In the event of a 2-hour
delay, rehearsals will still take place but at 9:30am instead.

The audition for this group will be on Tuesday, September 17th. The audition will consist of a major scale
sung with solfege syllables and then a melody to be learned that morning. A full calendar of upcoming
rehearsals and performances will be given to your child at their audition. If your child is a part of this group,
it is expected that these rehearsals and performances will be attended. All Swiftwater Intermediate School
rules and expectations are still to be followed as part of this musical ensemble. Any student that does not
follow these guidelines may be removed from this extracurricular club.

We are excited for this opportunity and are looking forward to hearing the ‘Chirping Cardinals’ soon! Please
sign and return the slip below by Friday, September 13th. If you have any questions at all, please contact
one of us at the following email address:

Mr. Michels Mr. Orfanella

bmichels@pmsd.org morfanella@pmsd.org

__ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

2024/2025 Chirping Cardinals Permission/Sign Up Slip
Student Name (Please Print):_____________________________________________________________________

Parent Name and Signature: _____________________________________________________________________

Student Grade (Please Circle): 5th 6th

Student Homeroom Teacher: _____________________________________________________________________
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